
 

Construction Moratorium 

At the February 1, 2022 Board of Director meeting, a motion was 
passed to place a 1 EQR limit on all new construction projects, and a 
moratorium on remodeling projects that include an increase in EQR’s.   

Please sure to contact the District Manger and Board of Directors if you 
are planning any construction projects. 

 


